
 

 

Model Bills and Regulations Committee 
August 27 – September 9, 2015 e-Meeting  

 
Committee Recommendation:  
The Model Bills and Regulations Committee (MBRC) recommends that revisions 
proposed by the Feed Labeling Committee to the AAFCO Swine Nutrient Profile, as 
indicated in Attachment A, conforms to the Model Regulations and that the AAFCO 
Board of Directors review the proposal for future consideration of the Association 
membership. 
Board Recommendations: 

 

Association Actions: 
 
Committee Report and Minutes (August 27, 2015): 

 
Model Bills and Regulations Committee Chairman Doug Lueders called the e-meeting 
to order at 7:13 a.m. on August 27, 2015.  He asked committee members and industry 
advisers to review the new business item first presented at the August 4th MBRC 
meeting in Denver. At issue is the Swine Nutrient Profile as revised by a panel of swine 
nutrition experts and approved by the Feed Labeling Committee.  
 
On August 27, 2015 Tim Darden made a motion to recommend that the revised Swine 
Nutrient Profile as presented conforms to the Model Regulations and that the AAFCO 
Board of Directors review the proposal for future consideration of the Association 
membership. It was seconded by Ken Bowers. Chairman Lueders called for discussion.  
 
On September 9, 2015 Chairman Lueders called for a vote.  This e-vote required six (6) 
aye votes to pass.  Aye votes were cast by Paul Bachman, John Breitsman, April Hunt, 
Tim Darden, Bill Burkholder and Ken Bowers. The motion was announced as passed 
and the e-meeting adjourned at 9:43 a.m. CDT, September 9, 2015. 
 
On behalf of the Model Bills and Regulations Committee, I respectfully submit this 
supplemental report and request acceptance by the AAFCO Board of Directors and the 
Association Membership. 

 


